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Hello, I am Tiffany Kelley, President of the Southeast Regional Institute on Deafness, SERID. 

The purpose of this video is to announce updates for SERID 2020. 

The SERID Board met and decided to postpone SERID 2020 conference. 

The reason is due to COVID-19 and uncertainty. 

With the Fall conference date approaching, we decided to postpone. 

In the meantime, you will be able to find updates, information and resources on our website.

WWW.SERID.ORG

Please visit our website often for additional information. 

Thank you! 
